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August 10, 1987

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I1I

101 Marietta Street N.W.

Suite 2900

Atlanta, Georgia 30323

Re: License No. 45-21152-01 Renewal
Gentlemen:

Pursuant to your letter dated July 1, 1987, please find
enclosed the essential information regarding changes in
our current license program, I have reviewed the items
outlined wunder your simplified license renewal procedure
and feel the attached i{nformation should prove adeguate

for your evaluation, Additionally, I am enclosing a check
for the renewal fee,

Please feel free to contact me directly should you require
additional information or clarification on any aspect of
our program,

Sincerely,

PATTON, HARRIS, RUST and ASSOCIATES, PC
A Professional Corporation
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Carroll R, Brown, Jr., CPCA
Director ot Inspection Services

cc: File
Nuclear File
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